
 

 

 

 

November 2, 2011 

 

Dear St. John’s School Community, 

 We are sending this note to keep you apprised of our progress in the pre-k.  Our library 

and the Extended Day Room have become the temporary classrooms for the pre-k classes.  The 

teachers have done a wonderful job transitioning and carrying on with the children in their 

temporary rooms.  The restoration company has finished its work and has assured us there is 

no mold or mildew in the pre-k.  The damaged floors, windows, equipment, and supplies have 

been removed.  The insurance company representative has been here a number of times to 

help assess the situation.   

 The contractors have been in and work should begin late this week.  Four floors will be 

replaced as well as two windows.  The walls in the hallway will be repainted and new carpets 

will be put down.  The classrooms will then have to be put back in order and supplies that were 

damaged will begin to be replaced. 

 Parents, teachers and members of our community have expressed an interest in helping 

with the final steps of organizing and setting up the classrooms.  Once the major construction 

has been completed, we will have a definitive plan for this process.  Thank you for your 

continued support, patience and understanding.  If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                             Maureen J Kelleher 


